From: Lexie Sautter

To: Lori Barlow
Subject: Golf course
Date: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 3:08:35 PM

We do not want a housing development built on the golf course. We would love for it to stay a beautiful green space
for the deers and people to enjoy. Walking trails would be great or a frisby golf course would be so fun.
If we have to have houses please not apartments but nicer houses with larger lots would sale so fast here!!

Lexie Sautter
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